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The Council requests staff develop a discussion paper that would delineate the regulatory 
changes required to allow the partial coverage fleet to secure their observer coverage directly 
from the NOAA approved observer companies and be reimbursed at the end of the season from 
the fees collected from this fleet and their processors.  
 
 
 
*This motion was tabled for another time. 


